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Pastor Bruce
Kid’s korner

Thrive youth corner

	 Greetings New Life!  Here’s an August update on what the youth 
have been up to!  As you may know from a recent announcement, the 
youth raised over $1000 in our annual garage sale.  This was one of the 
most profitable sales we’ve had so far, and we’d like to thank all who 
donated and supported us.  We also would like to thank the students and 
parents who volunteered their time to help run the garage sale.  A special 
thanks goes to Sabrina for being there everyday as well as organizing the 
entire event!  Our youth leadership has also been gearing up to teach the 
seven C’s.  In August, we started with Creation.  The goal of this is to help 
create a better foundational understanding of the Bible.  
	 As for future events, we have our youth bake sale planned for 
October 20.  Please help by making baked goods with your youth.  We ask 
that all dishes be homemade, which means no Walmart cookies. On 
October 26,  we have our annual corn maze event where the youth will 
leave from church at 2pm.  The tickets will cost $5,  and we encourage you 
to allow them to bring extra money for popcorn and other items.  Lastly, 
November 16, we are having a paintball outing north of Columbus at 
Splatterpark.  Admission is approximately $70. More details will be 
released closer to the date!  As always, we thank you for all the prayers and 
support as we steward Christ filled teens that Thrive!
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Discipleship 1:   September 8,  5:00 - 7:00 pm 

Jeff Monfort
Getting to know you

Discipleship classes

Sharon Long

Let me introduce you to a country girl raised near Urbana, Ohio.   Kathy 
Gorby has been attending New Life for over 2 ½ years being originally 
invited by the Knous’.  She attended the Methodist Church in St. Marys for 
many years.   She felt the Lord calling her to a deeper walk of teaching and 
is very thankful for this church and its focus on discipleship and further 
training in the Word.   Kathy is a mother of 4 sons, and a grandmother of 6 
grandkids, 4 girls and 2 boys.   Two of her sons, Michael and Aaron, are in 
the Navy; Michael living in Florida and Aaron serving in North Carolina.  
Her other two sons, Ryan and Tyler live in the area.  Kathy also has a 6 year 
old Aussiedoodle named Buddy, and 3 standardbred race horses, 2 of which 
raced at the Mercer County Fair.  Kathy loves to garden with her mom and 
siblings.   She also enjoys fishing, biking, pickleball, 
boating, camping, and traveling to the beach.   She 
recently took her oldest grandchild to Australia/
New Zealand and made great memories.  Kathy has 
been to Haiti 3 times on mission trips and on an 
Emmaus Walk.   She feels she is learning to hear God 
on a more intimate level and becoming more aware 
of His presence.   She r e v e a l e d s h e h a s 
experienced deep pain in her life, along with grace and forgiveness.  Kathy 
helped lead codependent groups for women and was involved in Celebrate 
Recovery.   She presently serves for the Salvation Army.   One thing we 
don’t know about Kathy is that she is “hooked” on deep sea fishing.   The 
largest fish she caught (excluding a 6 ft. shark that wasn’t put in the boat), 
was a 55-60 lb. Amber Jack.   She placed 1st in the 2018 Destin Fishing 
Rodeo catching a 19.2 lb. Almaco Jack.  Kathy emphasizes we must be 
good stewards of all the Lord has given us.   She is reading “The 
Power of Blessing” again with a group of friends and loves the book 
by Kerry Kirkwood.  She believes that blessing others will bless you.   
If you have not met Kathy, make sure you greet her at the next 
service!  She is an awesome part of our church family. 

Band of Brothers Golf/BBQ Outing 
     
    God loves when 
men gather and 
just exchange life 
together.  Thirty 
two NLCC men 
"hit the links” last 
Saturday under a 
beautiful summer, 
mid-70’s day for 
golf, food and fellowship.   Team “Page Masters” came away 

with bragging rights 
of a score of -3 
u n d e r p a r !  
Congratulations!!!  
( S e e t h e h a p py 
“foursome” picture 
to the left - Travis 
Neal, Chris Page, 
Tyler McMurray, 
Alex Knous) 
	    

    Then the BBQ feast was beyond “Beef ” belief!  The Dave 
T h o m p s o n t e a m p u t 
together a spread of food 
and games that were 
enjoyed by over 40 guys 
who came to hang out for 
t h e e v e n i n g i n t h e 
backyard “Man Cave”. 
                                          
We really do have a great 
"Band of Brothers” at 
NLCC!!!

Band of Brothers Outing

Kerry Kirkwood 
September 21 - 22 

Pastor Kerry, along with his 
wife, Diane, are founding 
pastors’ of Trinity Fellowship 
Church in Tyler, Texas.  Kerry 
will be joining us again this 
September weekend, so mark 
your calendars now and plan to 
attend.  Kerry is known for his 
powerful anointing and exposé 
of the scriptures.  Come 
expecting to hear the Word of 
the Lord!

Band of Brothers 
TinCaps Game 

Join our men’s group for an 
outing to the TinCaps/Cubs 
game on th is Tuesday 
evening in Fort Wayne.  Sign 
up on the signup sheet at 
the Welcome Center Desk 
soon so we can get a count.  
See Jeff Monfort for more 
information. 

September 3

OFFICE CLOSED 
LABOR DAY

September 2 
The church office will be 
closed in commemoration of 
Labor Day.  We will reopen 
on Tuesday, September 3, at 
9:00 am.

OHIO MARCH FOR LIFE 
October 4, Ohio Statehouse 
Those interested in attending 
the Ohio March for Life will be 
leaving Romer’s Catering in 
Celina, at 7:30 am, October 4, 
and tentatively returning around 
4:00 pm.  The cost to reserve a 
seat is $40 per adult / $10 per 
student.  Please provide your 
own drinks, snacks, and lunch 
as they will not be stopping.  
Bring a lawn chair if you want to 
sit during the rally.  Please 
contact Kari Dameron at (419) 
790-8596, for more information. 

SHAKEOUT SUNDAY   
Every Sunday in September, we  
will have the opportunity to help  
provide for short term mission 
trips from our local assembly.  
This is when we empty our 
pockets and globe banks (if you 
have them) and give to the 
Lord.  There will be a bucket in 
the foyer each Sunday where 

you can donate.  
R e m e m b e r t o 
save your change 
(or dollars too) for 
this very worthy 
cause!!
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